
From: Jody McDevitt  
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2014 8:55 AM 
To: Leadership Cabinet members 
 
Hello friends, 
Please put on your calendars a conference call of the Leadership cabinet on Tuesday, May 27, 
from 9:30 – 11 am. Topics for discussion will be: 

1) A report to the Presbytery at its June 27-28 meeting regarding a plan for staff transition 
(top priority) 

2) A higher ed ministry grant funding proposal  
Both of these topics were discussed at yesterday’s meeting, and both require more work done 
before the May 27 meeting. I thank you in advance for whatever progress the task groups 
working on these issues is able to make, so that you will be able to move us farther along on 
May 27.  Any written proposals distributed before May 27 would be appreciated. If needed, we 
will have an additional conference call in order to help the presbytery have clear plans to 
consider.  
 
If it is convenient, Bozeman-area Cabinet members can share a phone. 
Jody 
 


